Aoife Breslin – Cover Letter
Byrne Wallace, 




16th October 2015

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am interested in the Trainee programme position especially after attending the presentation held in Byrne Wallace office on Wednesday 14th October. I was very impressed with the Trainee programme and the overall presentation on Wednesday.  I felt that this trainee programme would compliment my experience. I appreciated the small firm feeling in a large firm setting. I think this setting is ideal for my progression into becoming a solicitor.

My original background was in Fine Art with always a keen interest in law while studyingt. After three years, I knew that this was not the path I wanted to take. I knew that law would be a difficult road to participate in  and it took two years working and travelling before I decided to go on the pursuit of my law career. After a year in pre-university law, I knew this was the time to continue with my studies. I was very fortunate to receive a place studying Law in the prestigious college of Trinity College Dublin. Throughout my experience in Trinity, I excelled in my studies and utilised my previous work experience to gain me a solid foundation in the tools, processes and methodologies essential to becoming a lawyer.

 I have worked within the hospitality industry for many years which provided me to be accustomed to fast paced environment where deadlines are a priority while handling multiple tasks. Through these experiences, I have gained excellent organizational, interpersonal and communication skills with the flexibility and experience to adjust to rapid changing schedules and shifting priorities. Furthermore, I have work experience as a legal intern within Gartlan Winters Solicitors and Flynn O’Driscoll which gave me significant exposure to areas of law and it provided me with the opportunity to continue to improve my legal writing and analytical skills. I appreciate your taking the time to review my credentials and experience. Again, thank you for your consideration. I looked forward to your response.
Yours sincerely,

Aoife Breslin

